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Collects fifteen essays by masters and new voices in the genre of reportage
literature, including memoirs, personal essays, profiles, travel literature, and
science and nature writing
In July 1997, twenty-five of America's most influential journalists sat down to try
and discover what had happened to their profession in the years between Watergate
and Whitewater. What they knew was that the public no longer trusted the press as it
once had. They were keenly aware of the pressures that advertisers and new
technologies were putting on newsrooms around the country. But, more than anything,
they were aware that readers, listeners, and viewers — the people who use the news —
were turning away from it in droves. There were many reasons for the public's
growing lack of trust. On television, there were the ads that looked like news shows
and programs that presented gossip and press releases as if they were news. There
were the "docudramas," television movies that were an uneasy blend of fact and
fiction and which purported to show viewers how events had "really" happened. At
newspapers and magazines, celebrity was replacing news, newsroom budgets were being
slashed, and editors were pushing journalists for more "edge" and "attitude" in
place of reporting. And, on the radio, powerful talk personalities led their
listeners from sensation to sensation, from fact to fantasy, while deriding
traditional journalism. Fact was blending with fiction, news with entertainment,
journalism with rumor. Calling themselves the Committee of Concerned Journalists,
the twenty-five determined to find how the news had found itself in this state.
Drawn from the committee's years of intensive research, dozens of surveys of
readers, listeners, viewers, editors, and journalists, and more than one hundred
intensive interviews with journalists and editors, The Elements of Journalism is the
first book ever to spell out — both for those who create and those who consume the
news — the principles and responsibilities of journalism. Written by Bill Kovach and
Tom Rosenstiel, two of the nation's preeminent press critics, this is one of the
most provocative books about the role of information in society in more than a
generation and one of the most important ever written about news. By offering in
turn each of the principles that should govern reporting, Kovach and Rosenstiel show
how some of the most common conceptions about the press, such as neutrality,
fairness, and balance, are actually modern misconceptions. They also spell out how
the news should be gathered, written, and reported even as they demonstrate why the
First Amendment is on the brink of becoming a commercial right rather than something
any American citizen can enjoy. The Elements of Journalism is already igniting a
national dialogue on issues vital to us all. This book will be the starting point
for discussions by journalists and members of the public about the nature of
journalism and the access that we all enjoy to information for years to come.
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The Yellow Kid is the mischievous street urchin who took NY & the whole country by
storm at the end of the 19th cent. He's the popular comic character created by
Richard Felton Outcault who was the prize in a battle between the greatest newspaper
titans of the Gilded Age, Joseph Pulitzer of the NY WorldÓ & William Randolph Hearst
of the NY Journal.Ó The Yellow Kid's smiling face & yellow nightshirt appeared on
thousands of books, toys, magazines, cookie tins, bars of soap, & myriad other
products in Victorian homes. He was the star of the first comic strip. This volume
reprints the entire comic strip for the first time since its original appearance in
1895-1898. A lengthy intro., illustrated with photos & drawings, discusses the
Yellow Kid comic & its era.
This New York Times and Wall Street Journal bestseller shows us that America’s
political system isn’t broken. The truth is scarier: it’s working exactly as
designed. In this “superbly researched” (The Washington Post) and timely book,
journalist Ezra Klein reveals how that system is polarizing us—and how we are
polarizing it—with disastrous results. “The American political system—which includes
everyone from voters to journalists to the president—is full of rational actors
making rational decisions given the incentives they face,” writes political analyst
Ezra Klein. “We are a collection of functional parts whose efforts combine into a
dysfunctional whole.” “A thoughtful, clear and persuasive analysis” (The New York
Times Book Review), Why We’re Polarized reveals the structural and psychological
forces behind America’s descent into division and dysfunction. Neither a polemic nor
a lament, this book offers a clear framework for understanding everything from
Trump’s rise to the Democratic Party’s leftward shift to the politicization of
everyday culture. America is polarized, first and foremost, by identity. Everyone
engaged in American politics is engaged, at some level, in identity politics. Over
the past fifty years in America, our partisan identities have merged with our
racial, religious, geographic, ideological, and cultural identities. These merged
identities have attained a weight that is breaking much in our politics and tearing
at the bonds that hold this country together. Klein shows how and why American
politics polarized around identity in the 20th century, and what that polarization
did to the way we see the world and one another. And he traces the feedback loops
between polarized political identities and polarized political institutions that are
driving our system toward crisis. “Well worth reading” (New York magazine), this is
an “eye-opening” (O, The Oprah Magazine) book that will change how you look at
politics—and perhaps at yourself.

Seminar paper from the year 2008 in the subject American Studies - Culture and
Applied Geography, grade: 1,0, Johannes Gutenberg University Mainz (Fachbereich
Angewandte Sprach- und Kulturwissenschaft), course: The Twenties in the United
States: Social Change, Popular Culture and Literary Representations, 16 entries in
the bibliography, language: English, abstract: The purpose of this paper is to
provide a short but comprehensive overview of the new types of media – tabloids,
magazines, radio, and motion pictures – that originated in the United States in the
1920s. The emergence of those mass media went along with the emergence of a new mass
culture. It is therefore necessary to take a look at the social, economic, and
political context of the period at first. Then the various forms of media will be
considered individually and examined with regard to their impact, both positive and
negative, on American society. In doing so, it will become evident that the press,
radio, and cinema of the time did not only reflect but also shape American popular
culture towards a cosmopolitan, yet increasingly uniform point of view. The 1920s
are commonly depicted as a decade of technological and scientific innovations,
prosperity and entertainment, bootleggers and flappers, sports heroes and silent
movie stars, hot jazz and the Charleston. Today, these keywords have taken on a
rather romantic tinge of adventure. However, it must not be forgotten that the
developments and achievements respectively which marked the 1920s were preceded and
accompanied by profound social, economic, and cultural changes. Immigration and
race, organized crime and prohibition, sexual morality and gender were the crucial
issues on top of the agenda then. The United States experienced a fundamental shift
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in moral values and patterns of thought as it was moving from a rural,
traditionalist culture to a far more permissive urban culture. Before 1900, social
and moral standards in the United States were based on the traditional Puritan
beliefs in “self-help, hard work, thrift, and personal sobriety” (Goldberg 2003,
83). Those principles, which had been introduced by the early immigrants from
Northern and Middle Europe, were represented by the majority classes of farmers and
merchants. Guidelines on family and community life were set by trustworthy
authorities, such as preachers, teachers, mayors, or judges. At the turn of the
century, industrialization brought about a major demographic shift from the country
to the city, which was followed by a cultural rural-urban divide, i. e. the rural
population lost its dominance to an ever increasing urban majority of industrial
workers, non-European immigrants, and big businessmen.
The Jungle is a 1906 novel written by the American journalist and novelist Upton
Sinclair (1878–1968). Sinclair wrote the novel to portray the lives of immigrants in
the United States in Chicago and similar industrialized cities. Many readers were
most concerned with his exposure of health violations and unsanitary practices in
the American meatpacking industry during the early 20th century, based on an
investigation he did for a socialist newspaper. The book depicts working class
poverty, the lack of social supports, harsh and unpleasant living and working
conditions, and a hopelessness among many workers. These elements are contrasted
with the deeply rooted corruption of people in power. A review by the writer Jack
London called it, "the Uncle Tom's Cabin of wage slavery." Sinclair was considered a
muckraker, or journalist who exposed corruption in government and business. He first
published the novel in serial form in 1905 in the Socialist newspaper, Appeal to
Reason, between February 25, 1905, and November 4, 1905. In 1904, Sinclair had spent
seven weeks gathering information while working incognito in the meatpacking plants
of the Chicago stockyards for the newspaper. It was published as a book on February
26, 1906 by Doubleday and in a subscribers' edition.

#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • OPRAH’S BOOK CLUB PICK • NATIONAL BOOK AWARD LONGLIST
• “An instant American classic and almost certainly the keynote nonfiction book of
the American century thus far.”—Dwight Garner, The New York Times The Pulitzer
Prize–winning, bestselling author of The Warmth of Other Suns examines the unspoken
caste system that has shaped America and shows how our lives today are still defined
by a hierarchy of human divisions. NAMED THE #1 NONFICTION BOOK OF THE YEAR BY TIME,
ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY People • The Washington Post • Publishers
Weekly AND ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • O:
The Oprah Magazine • NPR • Bloomberg • Christian Science Monitor • New York Post •
The New York Public Library • Fortune • Smithsonian Magazine • Marie Claire • Town &
Country • Slate • Library Journal • Kirkus Reviews • LibraryReads • PopMatters
Winner of the Los Angeles Times Book Prize • National Book Critics Circle Award
Finalist • Dayton Literary Peace Prize Finalist • PEN/John Kenneth Galbraith Award
for Nonfiction Finalist • PEN/Jean Stein Book Award Longlist “As we go about our
daily lives, caste is the wordless usher in a darkened theater, flashlight cast down
in the aisles, guiding us to our assigned seats for a performance. The hierarchy of
caste is not about feelings or morality. It is about power—which groups have it and
which do not.” In this brilliant book, Isabel Wilkerson gives us a masterful
portrait of an unseen phenomenon in America as she explores, through an immersive,
deeply researched narrative and stories about real people, how America today and
throughout its history has been shaped by a hidden caste system, a rigid hierarchy
of human rankings. Beyond race, class, or other factors, there is a powerful caste
system that influences people’s lives and behavior and the nation’s fate. Linking
the caste systems of America, India, and Nazi Germany, Wilkerson explores eight
pillars that underlie caste systems across civilizations, including divine will,
bloodlines, stigma, and more. Using riveting stories about people—including Martin
Luther King, Jr., baseball’s Satchel Paige, a single father and his toddler son,
Wilkerson herself, and many others—she shows the ways that the insidious undertow of
caste is experienced every day. She documents how the Nazis studied the racial
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systems in America to plan their out-cast of the Jews; she discusses why the cruel
logic of caste requires that there be a bottom rung for those in the middle to
measure themselves against; she writes about the surprising health costs of caste,
in depression and life expectancy, and the effects of this hierarchy on our culture
and politics. Finally, she points forward to ways America can move beyond the
artificial and destructive separations of human divisions, toward hope in our common
humanity. Beautifully written, original, and revealing, Caste: The Origins of Our
Discontents is an eye-opening story of people and history, and a reexamination of
what lies under the surface of ordinary lives and of American life today.

"Most notable among Hearst's competitors was The World, owned and managed by a
Jewish immigrant named Joseph Pulitzer. In The Yellow Journalism, David R. Spencer
describes how the evolving culture of Victorian journalism was shaped by the Yellow
Press. He details how these two papers and others exploited scandal, corruption, and
crime among New York's most influential citizens and its most desperate inhabitants
- a policy that made this "journalism of action" remarkably effective, not just as a
commercial force but also as an advocate for the city's poor and defenseless."--BOOK
JACKET.
This dictionary includes over 1,400 entries covering terminology related to the
practice, business, and technology of journalism, as well as its concepts and
theories, institutions, publications, and key events. An essential companion for all
students taking courses in Journalism and Journalism Studies, as well as related
subjects.
The Year that Defined American Journalism explores the succession of remarkable and
decisive moments in American journalism during 1897 – a year of significant
transition that helped redefine the profession and shape its modern contours. This
defining year featured a momentous clash of paradigms pitting the activism of
William Randolph Hearst's participatory 'journalism of action' against the detached,
fact-based antithesis of activist journalism, as represented by Adolph Ochs of the
New York Times, and an eccentric experiment in literary journalism pursued by
Lincoln Steffens at the New York Commercial-Advertiser. Resolution of the threesided clash of paradigms would take years and result ultimately in the ascendancy of
the Times' counter-activist model, which remains the defining standard for
mainstream American journalism. The Year That Defined American Journalism introduces
the year-study methodology to mass communications research and enriches our
understanding of a pivotal moment in media history.
The starkly different ways that American and French online news companies respond to
audience analytics and what this means for the future of news When the news moved
online, journalists suddenly learned what their audiences actually liked, through
algorithmic technologies that scrutinize web traffic and activity. Has this advent
of audience metrics changed journalists’ work practices and professional identities?
In Metrics at Work, Angèle Christin documents the ways that journalists grapple with
audience data in the form of clicks, and analyzes how new forms of clickbait
journalism travel across national borders. Drawing on four years of fieldwork in web
newsrooms in the United States and France, including more than one hundred
interviews with journalists, Christin reveals many similarities among the media
groups examined—their editorial goals, technological tools, and even office
furniture. Yet she uncovers crucial and paradoxical differences in how American and
French journalists understand audience analytics and how these affect the news
produced in each country. American journalists routinely disregard traffic numbers
and primarily rely on the opinion of their peers to define journalistic quality.
Meanwhile, French journalists fixate on internet traffic and view these numbers as a
sign of their resonance in the public sphere. Christin offers cultural and
historical explanations for these disparities, arguing that distinct journalistic
traditions structure how journalists make sense of digital measurements in the two
countries. Contrary to the popular belief that analytics and algorithms are globally
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homogenizing forces, Metrics at Work shows that computational technologies can have
surprisingly divergent ramifications for work and organizations worldwide.
Discusses the raucous journalism of the Revolutionary era, showing how it helped
build a nation that endured and offering new perspectives on today's media wars.
From the Blurb: This is the life-size portrait of a man of genius and an eccentric
of unique proportions. Joseph Pulitzer revolutionized American journalism and
exerted a powerful, progressive effect on American life. He did this by the force of
a personality that was as admirable as it was outrageous. A Hungarian by birth,
Joseph Pulitzer served briefly in the Civil War and then began his newspaper career
in St. Louis. He started out penniless; when he died in 1911, he had made a great
fortune, from the St. Louis Post-dispatch and the New York World (morning and
evening). The Pulitzer newspapers-particularly the morning World-achieved a rare
combination of wide popular appeal, brilliant and accurate reporting, and an
enlightened and courageous editorial policy. Through his papers Pulitzer played an
important role in American politics as he fought battle after battle with a
reformer's zeal and a realist's shrewdness. Mr. Swanberg accomplishes three
difficult things in Pulitzer. He vividly renders the social and political
background. He shows precisely how Pulitzer made the World a great paper; how he
fought his competitors, and how he affected the nation's affairs. The record, in Mr.
Swanberg's hands, becomes an exciting, turbulent story. The third and most difficult
accomplishment is the portrait of Joseph Pulitzer. A man of intellect and
cultivation, Pulitzer was stricken in mid-career both by blindness and a nervous
malady. The clink of a spoon at dinner, or a harsh voice, would cause him to explode
in agony. He traveled constantly, usually on his yacht-"fleeing his
nerves"--Accompanied by six male secretaries who had to be prepared to report on the
latest art show in London or to discuss an obscure point in European history. Often
separated from his wife by his travels, he was devoted to her and to their five
children. He was a despot, given to thoughtful and generous acts. He was filled with
self-pity, and his courage and energy were inexhaustible. Virtually every day as he
roamed the world he poured advice, reprimand, and encouragement on his newspaper
staff, all of its sparkling with the quality of the man. The superb biography does
full justice to its extraordinary subject.
Document from the year 2018 in the subject Communications - Journalism, Journalism
Professions, University Merdeka Maduin, language: English, abstract: Basically, the
whole field of work requires the science and skills of journalism so that the
audience, consumers, clients, feel interested and confident about what we serve
through the writing and help us achieve the goal. Written communication using
grammar based on rules journalism could avoid misunderstanding in communication.
This book uses Jurnalistik, Pendekatan Teori dan Praktek by Asep Saeful Muhtadi as
main reference and other books as supported references.
Printed together for the first time since their original publication in 1903, Ray
Stannard Baker’s piece on the coal strike, "The Right to Work"; Lincoln Steffens’
exposé of political corruption, "The Shame of Minneapolis"; and Ida Tarbell’s story
of corporate villainy, "The Oil War of 1872"; along with an editorial from S. S.
McClure and the narrative of Ellen Fitzpatrick, invite students to explore and
understand "muckraking."

David B. Sachsman and David W. Bulla have gathered a colourful collection of essays
exploring sensationalism in nineteenth-century newspaper reporting. The contributors
analyse the role of sensationalism and tell the story of both the rise of the penny
press in the 1830s and the careers of specific editors and reporters dedicated to
this particular journalistic style.Divided into four sections, the first, titled
"The Many Faces of Sensationalism," provides an eloquent Defense of yellow
journalism, analyses the place of sensational pictures, and provides a detailed
examination of the changes in reporting over a twenty-year span. The second part,
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"Mudslinging, Muckraking, Scandals, and Yellow Journalism," focuses on
sensationalism and the American presidency as well as why journalistic muckraking
came to fruition in the Progressive Era.The third section, "Murder, Mayhem, Stunts,
Hoaxes, and Disasters," features a ground-breaking discussion of the place of
religion and death in nineteenth-century newspapers. The final section explains the
connection between sensationalism and hatred. This is a must-read book for any
historian, journalist, or person interested in American culture.
This Elibron Classics title is a reprint of the original edition published by the
Government Printing Office in Washington, 1903.
Today, war is more complicated than it has ever been. When considering military
strategy, a commander must be aware of several theaters of war. There's ground
strength, air power, naval combat and even cyber warfare. In the late 19th century,
however, the true military might of a nation rested primarily on the strength of its
navy. In 1890, United States Navy Captain Alfred Thayer Mahan published a book
titled "The Influence of Sea Power Upon History." The monumental text addressed the
importance of both military and commercial fleets in the success of a nation in war
and peacetime. Mahan begins with a discussion of the elements he considers to be the
key to a nation's success on the seas. He theorizes that a ground force could not
sustain the pressure of a naval blockade. Mahan then applies his principles to wars
of the past. He analyzes the use of a navy in various engagements and considers the
resulting influence on the outcome of the wars. The book was readily accepted by
commanders and tacticians all over the world and his principles and theories were
utilized throughout the 20th century. His arguments, along with technological
advances, were influential in the strengthening of the United States Navy.
Presently, Mahan's work is considered the most important work on naval strategy in
history.
An Introduction to Journalism examines the skills needed to work as a journalist in
newspapers, television, radio, and online. This book provides case studies as a
guide to researching stories, interviewing, and writing for each medium, as well as
recording material for both radio and television. It offers a wide range of comments
and tips on the best way to approach stories and includes interviews with
journalists working on a variety of news outlets, from the BBC to weekly newspapers.
From the bestselling author of Fear and Loathing in Las Vegas, the legendary Hunter
S. Thompson’s second volume of the “Gonzo Papers” is back. Generation of Swine
collects hundreds of columns from the infamous journalist’s 1980s tenure at the San
Francisco Examiner. Here, against a backdrop of late-night tattoo sessions and
soldier-of-fortune trade shows, Dr. Thompson is at his apocalyptic best—covering
emblematic events such as the 1987-88 presidential campaign, with Vice President
George Bush, Sr., fighting for his life against Republican competitors like
Alexander Haig, Pat Buchanan, and Pat Robertson; detailing the GOP's obsession with
drugs and drug abuse; while at the same time capturing momentous social phenomena as
they occurred, like the rise of cable, satellite TV, and CNN—24 hours of mainline
news. Showcasing his inimitable talent for social and political analysis, Generation
of Swine is vintage Thompson—eerily prescient, incisive, and enduring.
*Includes pictures *Includes accounts of the USS Maine's explosion and the war
written by soldiers and sailors *Includes online resources and a bibliography for
further reading *Includes a table of contents "A splendid little war." - John Hay,
U.S. Ambassador to the United Kingdom, describing the war in a letter to Theodore
Roosevelt In 1898, one of Spain's last possessions in the New World, Cuba, was
waging a war for independence, and though Cuba was technically exempted from the
Monroe Doctrine because it was already a Spanish territory when the Monroe Doctrine
was issued, many Americans believed that the United States should side with Cuba
against Spain. Initially, Republican President William McKinley wanted to avoid any
wars, and for its part, Spain also wanted to avoid any conflict with United States
and its powerful navy. However, Spain also wanted to keep Cuba, which it regarded as
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a province of Spain rather than a colony. Cuba was very important to the Spanish
economy as well, as it produced valuable commodities such as sugar and also had a
booming port at Havana. All the while, American economic interests were being harmed
by the ongoing conflict between Cuban nationalists and Spain. Merchants' trading
with Cuba was suffering now that the island was undergoing conflict, and the
American press capitalized on the ongoing Cuban struggle for independence, which had
been flaring up time and again since 1868. In an effort to sell papers, the press
frequently sensationalized stories, which came to be known as "yellow journalism."
During the run-up to war, yellow journalism spread false stories about the Cuban
conflict in order to sell newspapers in the competitive New York City market.
Despite President McKinley's wishes to avoid a war, he was forced to support a war
with Spain after the American navy vessel USS Maine suffered an explosion in Havana
harbor. McKinley had sent the ship there to help protect American citizens in Cuba
from the violence that was taking place there, but the explosion devastated the
ship, which sunk quickly in the harbor. 266 American sailors aboard the USS Maine
died. Although the cause of the explosion was never determined, yellow journalists
in the American press blamed Spain, claiming the ship was sabotaged. President
McKinley was unable to resist popular pressure after a U.S. Navy report also claimed
that the ship had been subject to an explosion outside of its hull which ignited
powder magazines inside the ship. Later investigations proved inconclusive, but
President McKinley was now forced to accept war with Spain. Congress declared war,
and the U.S. Navy began a blockade of Cuba and Puerto Rico. The U.S. Pacific fleet
sailed to the Philippines, which were then a Spanish possession. Despite supply
problems from operating so far from existing U.S. Naval bases, the U.S. fleet
defeated the Spanish fleet in Manila. The U.S. Army, meanwhile, landed 15,000 troops
on Cuba to battle fewer than 2,000 Spanish regulars. New York politician Theodore
Roosevelt, who had been advocating for war with Spain to support the Cuban
revolutionaries, joined the U.S. Army and participated in its Cuba campaign,
becoming well known for his participation with the "Rough Riders." Despite the
superiority of the Spanish rifles, they were overwhelmed by the number of U.S. Army
forces supported by artillery and Gatling guns. Although the Spanish fought the U.S.
Army to a stalemate in Puerto Rico, Spain was forced to make peace after the U.S.
Navy destroyed both its Pacific and Atlantic fleets. The military defeat in Cuba
meant that Spain would have to give Cuba its independence, and the destruction of
its navy meant that Spain would have to cede its overseas colonies to the United
States. The United States subsequently gained possession of the Philippines, Puerto
Rico and Guam, marking the true beginning of American imperialism.
Reproduction of the original: The Red Record by Ida B. Wells-Barnett
This offers a detailed and long-awaited reassessment of one of the most maligned
periods in American journalism-the era of the yellow press. The study challenges and
dismantles several prominent myths about the genre, finding that the yellow press
did not foment-could not have fomented-the Spanish-American War in 1898, contrary to
the arguments of many media historians. The study presents extensive evidence
showing that the famous exchange of telegrams between the artist Frederic Remington
and newspaper publisher William Randolph Hearst-in which Hearst is said to have
vowed to "furnish the war" with Spain-almost certainly never took place. The study
also presents the results of a systematic content analysis of seven leading U. S.
newspapers at 10 year intervals throughout the 20th century and finds that some
distinguishing features of the yellow press live on in American journalism.
Upton Sinclair, one of America's foremost and most prolific authors, addresses the
cultivation of the mind and the body in this 1922 volume. Sinclair's goal was to
attempt to tell the reader how to live, how to find health, happiness and success,
and how to develop fully both the mind and the body. Part One: The Book of the Mind
covers such subjects as faith, reason, morality, and the subconscious. Part Two: The
Book of the Body develops such subjects as errors in diet, the fasting cure, food
and poisons, work and play, and diseases and their cures .
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Cities and countries around the globe are starting to incorporate a well-being
approach by reorienting policies and budgets to benefit people and long-term
sustainability. With insights from an international group of scientists,
practitioners, and innovators, Well-Being considers the measurement focus of
conversations surrounding well-being, then moves beyond to action: shifts in policy,
narratives, and power, and alignment with other movements acrosssectors.
With an anthology edited by Tom Wolfe and E. W. Johnson
"In 1963, thirteen-year-old Arthur is sentenced to community service helping the
neighborhood Junk Man after he throws a brick at the old man's head in a moment of
rage, but the junk he collects might be more important than he suspects. Inspired by
the work of American folk artist James Hampton"-History of the Spanish-American War largely based on the daily records of Theodore
Roosevelt, who trained and led the Rough Riders during the war.
Now a #1 National Bestseller! A journalist who's been attacked by Antifa writes a
deeply researched and reported account of the group's history and tactics. When Andy
Ngo was attacked in the streets by Antifa in the summer of 2019, most people assumed
it was an isolated incident. But those who'd been following Ngo's reporting in
outlets like the New York Post and Quillette knew that the attack was only the
latest in a long line of crimes perpetrated by Antifa. In Unmasked, Andy Ngo tells
the story of this violent extremist movement from the very beginning. He includes
interviews with former followers of the group, people who've been attacked by them,
and incorporates stories from his own life. This book contains a trove of documents
obtained by the author, published for the first time ever.
Journalism entered the twenty-first century caught in a paradox. The world had more
journalism, across a wider range of media, than at any time since the birth of the
western free press in the eighteenth century. Western journalists had found
themselves under a cloud of suspicion: from politicians, philosophers, the general
public, anti-globalization radicals, religious groups, and even from fellow
journalists. Critics argued that the news industry had lost its moral bearings,
focusing on high investmentreturns rather than reporting and analysing the
political, economic, and social issues of the day. Journalism has a central and
profound impact on our worldview; we find it everywhere from newspapers and
television, to radio and the Internet. In the new edition of this thought-provoking
and provocative Very Short Introduction, Ian Hargreaves examines the world of
contemporary journalism. By looking not only at what journalism has been in the
past, but also what it is becoming in the digital age, he examines the big issues
relating to reportage, warfare, celebrity culture, privacy, and technology
worldwide.
When you combine the sheer scale and range of digital information now available with
a journalist’s "nose for news" and her ability to tell a compelling story, a new
world of possibility opens up. With The Data Journalism Handbook, you’ll explore the
potential, limits, and applied uses of this new and fascinating field. This valuable
handbook has attracted scores of contributors since the European Journalism Centre
and the Open Knowledge Foundation launched the project at MozFest 2011. Through a
collection of tips and techniques from leading journalists, professors, software
developers, and data analysts, you’ll learn how data can be either the source of
data journalism or a tool with which the story is told—or both. Examine the use of
data journalism at the BBC, the Chicago Tribune, the Guardian, and other news
organizations Explore in-depth case studies on elections, riots, school performance,
and corruption Learn how to find data from the Web, through freedom of information
laws, and by "crowd sourcing" Extract information from raw data with tips for
working with numbers and statistics and using data visualization Deliver data
through infographics, news apps, open data platforms, and download links
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A former CIA analyst unveils the true history of fake news and gives readers tips on
how to avoid falling victim to it in this highly designed informative YA nonfiction
title. "Fake news" is a term you’ve probably heard a lot in the last few years, but
it’s not a new phenomenon. From the ancient Egyptians to the French Revolution to
Jack the Ripper and the founding fathers, fake news has been around as long as human
civilization. But that doesn’t mean that we should just give up on the idea of
finding the truth. In True or False, former CIA analyst Cindy Otis will take readers
through the history and impact of misinformation over the centuries, sharing stories
from the past and insights that readers today can gain from them. Then, she shares
lessons learned in over a decade working for the CIA, including actionable tips on
how to spot fake news, how to make sense of the information we receive each day,
and, perhaps most importantly, how to understand and see past our own information
biases, so that we can think critically about important issues and put events
happening around us into context. True or False includes a wealth of photo
illustrations, informative inserts, and sidebars containing interesting facts and
trivia sure to engage readers in critical thinking and analysis.

Yellow Music is the first history of the emergence of Chinese popular music and
urban media culture in early-twentieth-century China. Andrew F. Jones focuses on the
affinities between "yellow” or “pornographic" music—as critics derisively referred
to the "decadent" fusion of American jazz, Hollywood film music, and Chinese folk
forms—and the anticolonial mass music that challenged its commercial and ideological
dominance. Jones radically revises previous understandings of race, politics,
popular culture, and technology in the making of modern Chinese culture. The
personal and professional histories of three musicians are central to Jones's
discussions of shifting gender roles, class inequality, the politics of national
salvation, and emerging media technologies: the American jazz musician Buck Clayton;
Li Jinhui, the creator of "yellow music"; and leftist Nie Er, a former student of
Li’s whose musical idiom grew out of virulent opposition to this Sinified jazz. As
he analyzes global media cultures in the postcolonial world, Jones avoids the
parochialism of media studies in the West. He teaches us to hear not only the
American influence on Chinese popular music but the Chinese influence on American
music as well; in so doing, he illuminates the ways in which both cultures were
implicated in the unfolding of colonial modernity in the twentieth century.
Seminar paper from the year 2017 in the subject History - America, grade: 1,0, ,
course: American War Experience, language: English, abstract: This work examines in
how far yellow journalism served as a warmonger in the Spanish-American War. It
starts with an overview of yellow journalism and focuses on its origin, the rivalry
between the two most influential editors of that era, William Randolph Hearst and
Joseph Pulitzer. After that, the author describes the benefits of American military
intervention in the conflict between Cuba and Spain. Then, events like the explosion
of the USS Maine and how they were presented to the American population in the
media, more specifically in the newspapers, are described. This will lead to the
penultimate part, in which the outbreak of the war is studied. To conclude, the
author sums up the impact of yellow journalism on the Spanish–American War in
contrast to the other presented significant causes. We are now in the 21st century
and confronted with a wider variety of media than ever before consisting not only of
newspapers and radio, but also of television and the internet. This increases the
possibilities of shaping public opinion for the purpose of either financial profit
or political gain. In this context the term post-truth has emerged and was even
declared. Such a term could also have been used more than a century ago in order to
describe the phenomenon treated in this work: yellow journalism. However, at that
time, the only source of information for people to rely on was the newspaper.
Accordingly, its significance was even greater.
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